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 Happy International Women’s Day!
A day dedicated to women to show how strong and special all women are. It’s important to look after yourself not just today but every day!
With things still a little different this year with Covid19, it is still important to check your breasts and be breast aware.
If you notice a change or are worried about your breasts, please still contact your GP.
If you are aged 50 -70 and think you have missed your recent screening appointment, simply contact your local screening unit where staff can check if your screening is up to date.
If you are over 70 you will stop receiving screening invitations. If you want breast screening, you can arrange an appointment by contacting your local screening unit.
Early detection means best protection!

Tel: 028 90333700
Email: BreastScreeningLHST@belfasttrust.hscni.net
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B - Be breast aware

R - Report any charges to your GP.
Best to get checked out.

E - Early detection means best
prevention.

A - Always check your breasts,
it takes just 5 minutes.

S - Screening saves lives!
Attendance is encouraged

T - Take time to check




